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18th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Harlow College 
 
A number of our students that have applied to Harlow College will have their meetings next week, on 
Thursday 25th January in Passmores Academy.  Students will have been notified of their meeting time via 
email.  The meetings will take place virtually in our main hall with the tutor from the course they have applied 
for.  If you would like to attend, you do not have to notify us, just arrive at reception prior to the meeting 
taking place and we will come and greet you.  Students will come into school in their usual school uniform.   
 
Please be aware that some courses will require students to attend a meeting at the college, e.g. performing 
arts, visual arts, so have therefore not been allocated a time slot on the 25th.  The reason for this is they may 
have to take a portfolio of their work or complete an audition.     
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Kay, Careers Adviser, who will be in school on 
Wednesday 24th January.  
 

 
Julie Kay 
Careers Adviser 
j.kay@passmoresacademy.com  

mailto:passmores@passmoresacademy.com
http://www.passmoresacademy.com/
mailto:j.kay@passmoresacademy.com

